
October 27, 2021

This notice applies to your vehicle:  
WP0A  

This notice is sent to you in accordance with the National Traffic and 

Motor Vehicle Safety Act.   Porsche has determined that certain 2013 to 

2015 Model Year Porsche Boxster and Cayman Vehicles have a potential 

issue with the wishbone control arm mounts on the rear suspension of 

the vehicle.

You received this notice because our records, which are based primarily 

on state registration and title data, indicate that you are the current 

owner of a vehicle affected by this recall.

What is the issue?	

There is a possibility that rear suspension control arm mounts that do not 

meet the required specifications were installed on the rear suspension of 

the vehicle. If this is the case, one or both wishbone mounts on the rear 

suspension can break, which could cause loss of control of the vehicle.

What will Porsche do?	

Porsche is conducting a safety recall to replace both of the rear 

suspension control arm mounts on the vehicle, free of charge once parts 

become available.

What should you do?

You can continue to use your vehicle until 
the remedy has been carried out. Porsche 
recommends against use on race tracks 
before the remedy has been completed.

Please wait for our follow up letter to bring 
your vehicle into a dealer for a remedy. 

To find your nearest authorized Porsche 
dealer, visit: www.porsche.com/usa

If you require further assistance, you may 
contact us at 1-800-PORSCHE or email 
customersupport@porsche.com

Certain 2013 through 2015 Model Year Porsche Boxster and Cayman Vehicles
NHTSA ID 21V-679

IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL (Interim Notice)

URGENT SAFETY RECALL

This is an important Safety Recall.  

The remedy will be performed FREE 

OF CHARGE to you.
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Dear Mr. ,

 
 



 

http://www.safercar.gov/
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